Town of Bridgton, Maine
Bridgton Community Center Roof Replacement

REQUEST FOR BIDS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sealed proposals are being accepted for the Town of Bridgton, Bridgton Community Center Project (the “Project”), which consists of obtaining competitive bids from responsible and responsive Contractors for the replacement of the roof in accordance with furnished documents and specifications.
 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on August 31, 2017 9:00 AM at the Bridgton Community Center 15 Depot Street, Bridgton, ME 04009 to examine the work site.  Attendance at this meeting by the Contractor or the Contractor’s qualified representative is a mandatory prerequisite for the acceptance of a bid from that Contractor.

Complete written bids shall be submitted in sealed envelopes plainly marked, “Town of Bridgton, Bridgton Community Center Roof” to: Brenda Day, Administrative Assistant, 3 Chase Street
Bridgton, ME 04009 not later than 3:00 PM Friday September 8, 2017, at which time the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  

Contract bid documents, including plans and specifications, are available on the Town website (http://www.bridgtonmaine.org/public-announcements.html) or by e-mail request to Brenda Day (bday@bridgtonmaine.org).  

